
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 3 August 2006 

1. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 1.1 NEW ZEALAND POLICE 
 
  Inspector John Doyle, Area Commander, Southern District, along with Senior Sergeant Peter 

Laloli and other Police representatives presented to the Board information on crime statistics in 
the Spreydon/Heathcote ward for the year ending 31 December 2005. 

 
  The Board received the information presented at the conclusion of questions from members. 
 
  Both the Board and the Police representatives pledged to maintain an ongoing contact, and that 

the next session could take the form of a Board Seminar on community safety from crime with 
current initiatives, opportunities and identified gaps being the focus. 

 
 1.2 WALTER AND RUTH COAPMAN re CENTAURUS PARK ELM TREE 
 
  Mr & Mrs Walter and Ruth Coapman of 7 Ramahana Road presented submissions to the Board 

regarding an Elm tree on the boundary of their property and Centaurus Park which they 
requested be removed. 

 
  Members asked questions of the Coapmans and the Chairperson thanked them for their 

submission. 
 
  The Board decided: 
 
 (a) That the submission be received. 
 
 (b) That staff report back to the Board on the matters covered in the submission. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


